
Have you seen the workshops that are being offered at this year’s show?  We have a few new ones that will 

knock your socks off.  This year, you can make a drum, a bird feeder, or flowers … all out of gourds.  There 

are many to choose from that will pique your interest.  The workshops offered are scheduled so that you could 

conceivably take a class each day, at each time slot offered.  Wouldn’t that be fun????  There are those who 

are taking advantage of the times and classes offered, so hurry and register.  Time is getting short.  If you have 

any questions at all, contact Renee Meyers at srmeyers@galaxyinternet.net, or call her at home at 574-654-

3474 or her cell at 574-229-0895.  Come on, join the fun. 
 

Renee Meyers, Workshops Chair 

 

WORKSHOPS!  WORKSHOPS! WORKSHOPS! 

GOURD BAND 
Gourd Quality Folk Music on Beautiful 

Home Made Gourd Instruments 

Gourd Fiddle                     Gourd Guitars 

Gourd Banjo                         Gourd Mandolin 

Gourd Bass                            Gourd Percussion 

 

 

Indianapolis based “Blackberry JAM, the Folk Band” available for 

Hire as “THE GOURD TONES”. Family-friendly material and a great 

Ensemble sound. Old time, Cajun, Cowboy, Bluegrass, Country blues 

& Novelty tunes. PA available for patch meetings, parties and shows. 

Call Jean Roberts- 317-984-2130. 

 

  Seed sales are an integral part of the state gourd show experience.  To be able to sell seeds, we have a group 

that gets together to put all those little seeds in packages for sale.   

  It will be seed packing day soon. We've set this up in the Thorntown Library again this year for the first 

week in March – March 3, 2007 - from 9:00AM to 3:00PM, with another hour for a Director's meeting until 

4:00 PM if that is necessary. 

  We had GREAT participation last year at this event with hopes that you will all return, help us package 

everything, and have a great time with the eats and meeting and talking to your friends again this year. Eve-

ryone did such a good job last year that we finished about 2 hours ahead of schedule and had plenty of time 

for discussions. 

  We have a few new varieties for our Seed Box along with several new items from our Pure Seed Project 

and will have those available at the Kokomo Show. 

Please let me know if you will be attending this year at   jessgless@insightbb.com . 

Jesse Glessner, Seeds 

SEED PACKING DAY IS COMING! 
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